
January 

2018 



 

We would like to remind families to change out 
your loved ones seasonal clothing.  

 

Also they will need their winter coats, hats and 
gloves as we will be going on outings when the 
weather permits.  

 

Please make sure with the holidays coming that 
clothes and other items get labeled.  

 

Starting next month (Feb 2018) we will now be 
putting our monthly newsletter and monthly cal-
endar on our “new and improved” website. http://
www.storymedical.org. We will no longer be mail-
ing out our newsletter.  

 

 

  

Betty Farrington 1-1-17 

Fred Gatewood 1-1-17 

Pat Klingseis 1-4-17 

Raola Giles 1-20-17 

Viola McKim 1-23-17 

Rita Hawkins 1-29-17 





Story County Senior Care  

630 6th ST  

Nevada, Iowa 50201 

Musical Entertainment  
Friday 5,   K&L Duo    @ 3pm 

Wednesday 10,  Rural Edition   @3pm 

Saturday 13,  John S.     @10:30am 

Friday 19,   Ed Elliott    @3pm 

Saturday 20,  Brody     @ 10:00am 

Friday 26,   Michelle Vinz   @ 3pm  




